
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

                        

   

  

 

       

 

  

 

 

 

                         

                    

 

  

 

  

            

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

The Howler 
Principal: Janmarie Nugent   Phone: (503) 322-0311 

janmarien@nknsd.org                    Fax: (503) 322-2193 

 

Calendar of  Events 

 

 
 

Monday, 1/14 

NKN District School Board Meeting; DO; 6:30 pm 

 

Thursday, 1/17 

Family Paint Night; 5:30 pm 

 

Friday, 1/18 

NO School, District Wide In Service 

 

Monday, 1/21 

NO School, Martin Luther King Holiday 

 

Tuesday, 1/22 

Site Council Meeting; 2:45 pm 

 

Wednesday, 1/23 

Family Science Night, 1/23 

 

 

 

  

   

 

           

 

Be Safe              Be Respectful              Be Responsible 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You .... 

to our School Board Members for 
their service to our community 
and dedication to our students! 
If you would like to thank the Board 

Members directly, check out the NKN 
website at www.nknsd.org 

  

            

 

 

 Incoming Kindergartners 

We are currently starting a list for next 

year's kindergarten students.  If you have a 

child who will be attending kindergarten in 

the fall of 2019, please contact the school 

office and let us know.  We want to make sure 

that we have a list of students before 

kindergarten registration is upon us.  Also, if 

you know of someone who has a child that will 

be attending kindergarten in the fall, please 

pass the word along.  Thank you.  

 

Back by popular demand, we are 
having our Family STEM (Science, 
Technology, Engineering, and Math) at 
GGS on Wednesday, January 23rd  
from 5:30-7:00 pm in our gymnasium.  
Families are welcome to come and 
experience hands on science activities 
and enjoy them at their own pace.  
Please plan on coming and enjoying 
one of the most loved family nights! 
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The cold is here! 
Please send your child to school with his/her coat and wear appropriate clothing 

for the weather.  Recess is outside unless it is raining. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Rumage 
 

Mrs. Shepard 
 

Mrs. Baertlein 
 

Mrs. Briamcombe     
 

Mr. 
Gordon 

Henry 
 

Penelope 
 

Natalie 
 

David 
 

Lance 

Abby 
 

Alexis 
 

Naomi 
 

Hannah 
 

Abraham 

Milena 
 

Rustyn 
 

Acadia 
 

Alex 
 

Avery 

Ian 
 

Ellie 
 

Hayden 
 

Jayden 
 

Seth 

Aidyn 
 

Brooklyn  
 

Blake 
 

Noah 
 

Karson 

Scottee 
 

Adriana 
 

Trask 
 

Keegan 
 

Rylee 

Ivan 
 

Abraham 
   

Brieah 
 

Audrey 

Andrew 
 

Olivia 
      Zane  

 
Lionel 

      Athena 
 

Nathaniel 
      Henry A. 

 
Norah 

      Alma 
 

Ernin 
      

  

Archer 
      

  

Mercer 
      

  

Grayson 
      

         Mrs. Herder 
 

Mrs. Christensen 
 

Miss Clifton 
 

Mr. Kinstedt 
  Ellianna 

 
Tess 

 
Hanna 

 
Braden 

  Tizoc 
 

Cloey 
 

Acacia 
 

Andrew 
  Jerry 

 
Kobe 

 
Elaine 

 
Miriam 

  Alex 
 

Briza 
 

Hanalei 
 

Jordan 
  Hunter 

 
Matthew 

 
David 

 
Cleo 

  Carter 
 

Morgan 
 

Amethyst 
 

Kessler 
  Gael 

 
Gary 

 
Karsten 

 
Starla 

  Kianna 
 

Mary 
 

Caidence 
 

Asa 
  Alexia 

   

Annalise 
 

Lakyn 
  Trenady 

   

Jacquelyn 
 

Grace 
  

    

Madison 
 

Caleb 
  

    

Avery 
    

    

Nathan 
    

    

Tristan 
     

        For December 2018! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do YOU WANT TO    
 
To participate in volunteering, going on field trips and helping in the classroom, etc. it is district 
policy to have an approved volunteer application on file.  Volunteer applications stay on file for 
three years.  Applications are available in the office.  

 

 

Be Prepared - PE days are on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays 

Please help your child remember to wear tight fitting tennis shoes on those days.  

This helps to prevent injuries from slipping and falling along with help with better 

movement while participating in good physical education. Thank you. 

 

ALL ABOARD! Train Ride Family Night  

On Friday, December 14th GGS had a wonderful family train ride that was enjoyed by all 

who attended!  Families had the opportunity to ride the train from Garibaldi to 

Rockaway Beach and back.  We were so excited with the turn out we would like to do it 

again within the next year or two!  Thanks for making it such a great family gathering! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 





PROJECT  

 HOMELESS 

CONNECT 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 31ST, 2018 

2:00 – 5:00 PM 

SACRED HEART CATHOLIC CHURCH GYMNASIUM  

2411 5TH STREET, TILLAMOOK 
 

SERVICES AVAILABLE (SUPPLIES ARE LIMITED): 
 

 FREE HOT MEAL      PET FOOD  

 ASSORTED CLOTHING    PET VACCINATION APPTS. 

 TOILETRIES/FIRST AID    TENTS/TARPS/BEDDING 

 HAIR CUTS      LAUNDRY MAT ACCESS 

 FREE DENTAL CARE     FLU SHOTS AND ONSITE NURSE 

 COMMUNITY SERVICES INFO   

Community Donations of any appropriate and gently used 

items as well as cash gladly accepted! 
  

Needed items: warm outer wear, tarps, tents, sleeping bags and hygiene items.  

Cash donations are accepted and all donations are tax deductible.  

 

Donations can be made to: 

 any Tillamook County Library branch or to Adventist Community Services.   
This event is sponsored by CareOregon with significant help from:   

Oregon Food Bank, United Paws and Dr. Anita Johanson, Tillamook County Health Department, 

Adventist Health, Medical Teams International and Tillamook County Transportation District. 

Do you live in Tillamook County and lack a safe, 

stable place to call home?  
(Camping, living in a travel trailer, staying with friends or family members or couch-surfing?) 

 

JOIN US for a hot nutritious meal and take advantage of a 
variety of services. 

 




